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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions of Antigua and Barbuda, Bahamas, Barbados, Belize, Dominica, Grenada, Guyana, Haiti, Jamaica, Saint Kitts and Nevis, Saint Lucia, Saint Vincent and The Grenadines, Suriname, and Trinidad and Tobago to the Organization and, on behalf of the Chair of the Working Group to Consider the draft “Declaration of Lima: Peace, Security, and Cooperation in the Americas,” Ambassador Hugo de Zela, Permanent Representative of Peru, has the honor to invite the ambassadors, permanent representatives to a meeting to initiate deliberations on the aforementioned draft declaration, document AG/CP/GTDL-1/10.   The meeting will take place Monday, April 19, at 3:00 p.m., in the San Martin Conference Room of the Main Building.

The Chair of the Working Group looks forward to the participation of all ambassadors.
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